
This is the Official Sherman School Newsletter! Newsletters will be archived 
on the School Messenger Communicate App, which you can download for 
Apple or Android devices.

Happening at The Sherman School
❯ Dot Day!
All classes in Grades K-5 have created various artworks inspired by the ideas
presented in the book "The Dot" by Peter H. Reynolds. It is the story of a girl,
Vashti, who is challenged by what she believes is her inability to draw.
Encouraged by her teacher, Vashti "makes her mark" and discovers all of the
ways in which a single dot can lead to some pretty amazing things.


Dot Day is a celebration of what we can accomplish when we are encouraged to
try our best. We can celebrate by not just wearing polka dots today, but by
encouraging each other to do our best, try new things, make mistakes, and go for
greatness.

Check out our social media pages this evening for Dot Day photos!
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❯ Teacher of the Year - Week 4
This week we are celebrating Miss McDevitt! 

❯ Scholastic Book Fair

Our Fall Book Fair is next week! Students will have a chance to preview the
book sale with their individual classes, and this year's hours extend to 4pm
to allow for parents to purchase after dismissal! Additional information will
be sent home with students in the coming days.

❯ In-Person Building Tour

On October 19th, we will be hosting an In-Person Building Tour for families to
come visit! This event will take place after school hours, starting at 6:30pm. The
school's administration team, as well as the SPTO will be in attendance to answer
questions, or just to chat. If you are interested in attending, please click here to
RSVP!
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